
 

 

Support with Amendments 

 

I am totally in favor of the passage of Bill 1056.  My 
family, and in particular my husband and I, seek places to 
hike, bird watch, and be at peace with nature.  The area 
of the old Bowie Race Track as of now, has natural spaces 
and areas where one could do these activities.  As 
housing density increases, people need more open 
spaces.   

Please vote in favor of bill 1056. 
Thank you. 
Sincerely,  
Janice G Knausenberger 
 
--  
Janice G. Knausenberger 
3336 Memphis Lane 
Bowie, MD 20715 
 


